
Peter  O'Connell 
South Portland, ME
LD 1126
Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee:
I urge you to approve the passage of LD1109 and to recommend its approval by both 
houses of the legislature to require the serialization of all firearms possessed by 
gunowners in Maine and to treat all guns, whether manufactured from 3D printing, 
kits, or arms manufacturers the same - they must all be engraved with a federal serial 
number by a federal firearm licensee.  This gives our Maine law enforcement officers 
to trace guns used in crimes and help keep guns out of the hands of people with 
mental illness or histories of violence and domestic abuse from possessing guns, 
especially unserialized guns.   
Thank you. 


